
 

  

 

        

 

 
 

        
 

Monday 6th January 

 

Dear Parents and Guardians,          
 

As part of our upcoming learning journey, The Incredible Book Eating Boy, we are planning 
a visit to Tuppeny Barn on Monday 3rd February. Whilst at Tuppeny Barn, the children will 

take part in a ‘fork to fork’ workshop. This includes a tour of the grounds where we will be 
gathering our own natural ingredients to cook with. The children will also learn the 
importance of a balanced meal and have the opportunity to plant their own vegetables. 

 
We will depart at roughly 09:30 and will return to school around 14:30. We will be travelling 

to and from Tuppeny Barn by coach. 
 
The children will need to wear old clothes suitable for an outdoor activity and have a suitably 

warm, waterproof coat for the weather. Tuppeny Barn have also asked that children bring 2 
pairs of shoes. One pair will be used for outside activities and another for indoors. Children 

will need to bring a packed lunch and a water bottle, so please ensure all hot lunches have 
been cancelled for the day. 
  

Consent and payment must be made via the Arbor Parent App. Once on the app, go to the 
main menu and select the ‘Trips’ tab. Here you will be able to give your consent and 

financial contribution. With help from the fantastic Lavant Friends and their continued 
support, we have managed to keep costs as low as possible but do need to ask for a 

contribution of £12. Although the contribution is voluntary, we need to point out that it is 
probable that the visit will not be able to take place unless parents are willing to contribute. 
As a school we do not have the resources to fund these visits totally ourselves.  If your 

child is in receipt of the ‘Pupil Premium Grant’, your voluntary contribution has 
automatically been reduced to £6.  Please do speak to Mr King or myself in confidence if 

you are unable to contribute on this occasion.    
 
Kind regards, 

 

 
Mr. Jacob Worne 

 …………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………… 
Tuppeny Barn Trip- Monday 3rd February 2025 

 

Please fill in and tick as appropriate below. 
 

I give permission for my child to attend and travel to Tuppeny Barn by coach 
 
 

Signed ……………………………………………………….. 
 

Headteacher: Mr Adrian King B.A Hons (QTS) NPQH 

West Stoke Road 

Lavant Chichester    

West Sussex PO18 0BW 

Tel: 01243 527382     

      E-mail:  office@lavant.w-sussex.sch.uk    

Website:  www.lavant.w-sussex.sch.uk 
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